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Dear Parents and Grandparents,  

 

Once again, the school is going to celebrate Christmas with our annual Christmas 

Festival on Saturday 09 December, 10am – 01pm, and we would like to invite you, 

your family and friends to join us. Let your children enjoy this traditional Christmas 

event, experience exciting Christmas games and activities, watch performances, 

browse through stalls with you, and then go home with unforgettable memories 

with a lovely Christmas gift. 

 

In the spirit of season of giving and caring, we welcome parents to join us for setting 

up (5 parents, Friday afternoon, 08/12, for 2 hours) or helping out with games and 

activities (5 parents, at the event) to make the event even more meaningful. Please 

contact Ms Thao Nguyen, External Relations Manager, for registration at 

Thao.Nguyen1@bvisvietnam.com or call her at 0988 100 134. 

 

Christmas Festival tickets will be on sale from Thursday 23 November until 

Monday 04 December, and can be purchased from the Cashier Ms Ha in Primary 

Reception. Entrance fee is of 150,000 VND/ person (free for EYFS children). 

 

Please note that this is a ticket-only event and no persons without a valid ticket will 

be admitted on the day. The event is only open to BVIS families and their friends. In 

the last two years, tickets sold out in just a few days, therefore please purchase your 

tickets as soon as possible to avoid disappointment. 

 

To find out more about the event, please contact Ms Truc, Events Manager, at 

marketing@bvisvietnam.com or 096 881 6684. 

 

 
 

Best regards, 

 

Paul Holyome 

BVIS HCMC Principal 
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